
 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Ryan Dennison, Parks & Recreation Director 

cc: Peter Brixius, City Manager 

Date: 2/8/2023 

Re: Award Bid for Ledford to Finley Pathway Fencing 

Bids were received for the Ledford to Finley Pathway Fencing on February 8, 2023.  Taylor 
Fence, All Fence and Ivory Tip Fencing all submitted bids for the project. 
 
The current fencing in place is dilapidated and degraded in many areas.  It has become 
aesthetically unpleasing as well.  This project aims to replace the current fence system with 4’ 
black vinyl coating mesh chain link fence and install two entry gates along the pathway.  In 
doing so, should be a considerable upgrade and allow for a proper aesthetically pleasing barrier 
between pathway and private residence. 
 
All three vendors met specifications and have many years of experience in the fencing industry.  
I would recommend City Council award the bid for Ledford to Finley Pathway Fencing to Ivory 
Tip Fencing in the amount of $27,263.80.  Approved budget amount for the project is $42,000. 
 
 

Feel free to reach out with any questions. 


